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August 6, 2013

NTTG Stakeholders:

Public stakeholder review and comment period on the 2012-2013 Draft Cost Allocation Committee Report of the Northern Tier Transmission Group is now open through August 23, 2013.  I invite you to read the report, and welcome your comments or suggestions for improvement. 

The draft report in pdf format is located on the NTTG website and can be accessed by clicking Link to 2012-2013 NTTG Draft Cost Allocation Committee Report.  Please use the “NTTG Stakeholder Comment Form” that is also posted on the same page and submit your comments via email to info@nttg.biz.  Please note that to be considered for this comment period, comments must be received by 5:00 p.m. (PDT) on August 23, 2013.

The Cost Allocation Committee will evaluate all comments received and adjust the report accordingly or reply to the submitter as to why the report remains unchanged.  Additionally, a summary of all comments will be posted on the NTTG website, along with the latest version of the report. 
Thanks again for your interest in this report.  

Questions can be emailed to info@nttg.biz.

Sincerely,
[image: cid:image003.jpg@01CE9275.F377B2A0]
Curt Winterfeld
2013 Chair, NTTG Cost Allocation Committee
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